
From: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 12:16 PM 
To: Gale, Mia <RGale@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Public Comment 
 
 
 
I am Miriam Meisler, the next door neighbor of the Hayden family.  I moved into 1203 Gardner in 1977, 
45 years ago, so I know the family well. 
We have greatly enjoyed this proximity to a wonderful family.  Irma and Maia 
and Patrick have been the best of neighbors and a privilege to know.   We 
thoroughly support this proposal to designate the Hayden family home as a historic site.  The proposal is 
well justified by Robert Hayden's accomplishments and his unique role in American letters. 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 
 
Miriam Meisler 
 
---------------------------- 
Miriam Meisler, Ph. D. 
Department of Human Genetics 
University of Michigan School of Medicine 
4909 Buhl Box 5618 
Ann Arbor MI 48109-5618 
telephone 734 763 5546 
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